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WATER AUTHORITY SPONSORS CIVIL SERVICE
TRAINING FOR MINORITIES

BUFFALO, NEW YORK — The Erie County Water Authority (ECWA) & sponsoring a
pre-civil service exam-training program targeting minorities. The training, which will be
conducted by Erie Community College’s Department of Workforce Development, is

designed to better prepare minorities for civil service job opportunities at the ECWA.

The training session will be for the positions of Construction Inspector and Hydrant
Valve Crew Chief and will be held on Thursday, December 18, 2003, from 6 p.m-9 p.m.
at ECC’s City Campus room 420. The class allows a maximum of 30 pupils,and
participants must submit a civil service exam application prior to registering for the
training session. To reserve a spot in the class, call Erie Community College’s

Department of Workforce Development at 851-1805.

The civil service exams for both positions will be held on January 10, 2004. The
application-filing deadline is December 3 for Construction Inspector and December 17
for Hydrant Valve Crew Chief. To obtain an exam application contact Erie County’s
Personnel Department at 858-7509 or the ECWA at 685-8223.

The Erie County Water Authority is an Equal Employment Opportunity Provider.
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